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Greetings everyone,

Hope you are all doing well while living through these difficult months coping
with all the health conditions, restrictions and confinements.  

The last year was very quiet with the Covid-19.  We had no gatherings, Regional
meetings were held via Zoom.  We stayed in touch with our members by phone, e-mail
and\or  by mailings  of  our  newsletter.  I  also attended our monthly National  Board of
Directors meetings, also by Zoom and add our Quebec news to the National Newsletter.
Since March 2021 I attended our Virtual Events.  These Events are well presented and
very well received with much information, possibly things we did not know or forgotten.
We are looking forward to resuming these Events in the fall.  Welcome to all members.

Sadly, since our last meeting, we lost two (2)  widows, Irene Dallain widow of
RRC Jean Paul Dallain and Elizabeth “Beth” Pollock widow of RRC Allison Pollock. 

We welcomed three (3) new Regular members and re-instated three (3) Regular
members  to  our  Hong  Kong  Family.   Welcome  and  thank  you  all.   We  invite  our
members to encourage our younger generation to join the association, to get involved and
help in keeping the memory alive.

Presently we have 1 Veteran, 24 Widows and 59 Regular Members for a total of
84.  Our membership is doing well as our members are keeping up with their dues and
all.  We also thank our members for their continued support, participation and donations
in memory of their loved-ones.  We Will Remember Them!

Many  families  and  members  held  their  personal  and  local  Remembrance
Ceremonies for VJ Day and on November 11th.  Thank you all.  In this year of the 80th

Anniversary of the Battle of Hong Kong again we invite all families and members to hold
their  ceremonies  again  this  year  as  large  gatherings  are  still  not  possible.
WE WILL REMEMBER THEM!

Hopefully in the coming months and new year things will get back to a more
normal way with more activities being possible and taking place.

Take care, stay safe and enjoy a nice summer.

Lucette Mailloux Muir
Director Quebec Region


